
 

  

   
  
  

  

 

March 18, 2004 

Press Release No.199/04 

NEC BUDGET RESTORED 

Shillong, March 18, 2004: The Ministry of Finance, Government of India has restored the NEC 
Budget to the original outlay of Rs.500 crores in pursuance of the demand made by the Council 
Members of NEC in the 49th Council Meeting held on 20.02.2004 at Shillong. The restoration was 
communicated to the NEC by the Ministry of Finance on March 17, 2004. 


